WE GET LETTERS

(The following letter was sent to Bishops Seeds from Pieter Posthuma. We
thought you would be interested in the content. We have Pieter’s permission
to print it. Ed)

Dear Mr. Borden:

As per our last conversation, I would like to express my satisfaction
with the use of your Jaguar Tall Fescue. We have now used this for
three years on our main stadium, Raymond Field, and also started
using it on a second field with lights and heavy traffic.

Over seeding usually takes place in April at a rate of 12 Ibs per 1000
sq. ft. Good germination is noted, even in cool temperatures. Also, a
light over seeding 5 Ibs per 1000 sq. ft. is carried out in the late fall.

The field is used by a football team, a mens’ soccer team, and a
womens’ soccer team. Normally, the use is from late August to mid-
October, but since 1987, our womens’ soccer team hosted Regional
play-offs until mid-November.

In 1989, Acadia University hosted the National Women'’s Soccer
Championship. This was awarded to us on the basis of our facilities
and the condition of the field. The two accompanying magazines
speak for themselves on how other people and the coaches view our
field.

When we first started using Tall Fescue we were somewhat worried
as to the durability until late in the fall. This worry proved not un-
necessary, as the surface remained excellent.

Mostly, we are impressed with the color of Jaguar Tall Fescue, it sure
makes a show piece!

If there is one drawback, we found it in the summer of 1990. It was
very hot and humid and in August we had to remove our irrigation;
two weeks later browning occurred. In other years we had irrigated
from late June until September and did not have this problem. This
Tall Fescue likes lots of water.

Fertilizer is applied as to limestone very early in the spring on top of
the last snow, at a rate of 50 Ibs per 1000 sq. ft. In late May, 9-12-12 is
applied at a rate of 12 Ibs per 1000 sq. ft. and light application of 5 Ibs
per 1000 sq. ft. every 30 days until the end of August.

The excellence of our sports teams surely has carried over to my
grounds crew, shown in the enthusiasm and care of our sports field.

Yours truly,
Pieter Posthuma

Supervisor General Maintenance
Acadia University
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